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p DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
U.S. NAVAL STATION, ROOSEVELT ROADS .
PSC 1008, 80X 3001 )
FPO AA 34851

135 September 1999

Mr. Emesto Herrerz-Brito ;
On-Site Sales Representative

Pryor Resources, Inc. B
2000 Shawnee Mission Parkway

Shawnee Mission, KS 66205

Dear Mr. Herrera:

Thank you for the opportunity of having Mr. Darren Murphy as the facilitator of three
exceptional workshops. Mr. Murphy is a professional trainer, and dynamic speaker. We
have received many excellent remarks from the participants who attended his workshops.

We are so impressed with the quality of the presentations that we will gladly welcome
him back, should there be other training requirements in the near future.

Sincerely,

Acting Human Resources Director
By direction of the
Commanding Officer



